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Building Inspections - plans and application for 12x12 breezeway at 22 penn ave

From; jason rioux <jashunting3@gmail.com>

To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine,gov>
Date: 1/13/2016 7:48 PM

Subject: plans and application for 12x12 breezeway at 22 penn ave

Attachments: 22pennaveapp.pdf; plans.pdf

here are the plans for 22 penn ave, these plans were submitted once and approved.
construction began and the original contractor went bankrupt. I took over the project and
I'am continuing original plans except for the deck. the deck will not be built until the
spring and we will reapply for a permit at that time. these plans are being resubmitted in

my name.

file:///C:/U sers/DMC/AppData/Local/Temp/XPgrpwise/5696AA22Portland... 1/19/2016



